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From Mrs. Martin!

Wow! What a week it has been. I hope you were able to stay safe and comfortable at home. Even 
though we were only at school for three days this week, we have a lot to share! 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Monday, February 27th and Monday, March 6th. 
Our Book Fair will also be open each evening. Check out the Book Fair slide for a link that you can 
use for online orders. 

This week we welcomed many of incoming kindergarten students and families at our 
Y5/Kindergarten Information Night. If you know of anyone looking to enroll their kindergarten 
student, send them our way!

Keep reading for more of our Sandyview Happenings! 



The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way, get ready! 
Our school's Book Fair will take place from 
February 24 - March 7, 2023 in the library.

     If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop at our 
school’s Online Book Fair. All orders ship directly to your 
home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your 

online orders will also benefit our school.

     

Sandyview Elementary

Book Fair Link

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sandyviewelementaryschool2
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sandyviewelementaryschool2


Mark your 
calendar!
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https://www.hamiltonschools.us/downloads/administration_office_images/hcs_2023_fact_sheet_final.pdf
https://www.hamiltonschools.us/downloads/administration_office_images/hcs_2023_fact_sheet_final.pdf
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One School 
One Book!

We had an assembly this week to 
kickoff our One School One Book 
month! We will be reading Stuart 

Little!



Recorders 

Arrived!

The 3rd graders were super excited 
to try out their records in music 

class!


